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DOMINION/ENBRIDGE ASKS THE PUCO 
FOR A 30 PERCENT RATE INCREASE AND 

MORE – OCC SEEKS RATE DECREASE

CONSUMER 
ALERT

The Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel proposes a 32% decrease!  
This includes reducing the fixed monthly service charge from $43 to $25. 

Tell the PUCO how this would affect you. Your input makes a difference!

�	“File a Public Comment” online at https://bit.ly/dominion-rate-case-23
�	Mail a letter to: Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 180 E. Broad St., 11th Floor, 

Columbus, OH 43215. Be sure to reference Dominion Energy and PUCO Case 23-894.
�	Speak out at a public hearing: Find the one nearest to you at the link below.

LEARN MORE AT: www.occ.ohio.gov/dominion-rate-increase-2024
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